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DIARY  DATES 
FEBRUARY 
Monday 1st to Friday 5th 
Swimming 
Reception to Year 5 

  
 

 
 
 

Monday 1st 
Traffic Monitor Training 
 

Wednesday 3rd 
Growth & Development  
Family Evening Session 
 

Thursday 4th 
Yr 6/7 Leadership Day 
 

Wednesday 10th 
 Yr 4/5/6/7 Growth & 

Development 
 Acquaintance Night 
5:30—6:15pm 

 Composite Classes 
Information Session 
6:15—6:45pm 

 AGM 7pm 
 

Friday 12th 
 Assembly 9am 
 Yr 4/5/6/7 Growth  & 

Development 
 

  
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome to the 2021 school year and a special warm welcome to our new families, 

students and staff.  It has been great wandering around the school getting to meet 

and greet families welcoming you all back into our school grounds. Staff are all 

excited to be back and have worked hard to prepare their classes to welcome the 

students. Before the official term began staff worked together planning how their 

year would look and ensuring there is consistency across year levels with the delivery 

of programs. 

 

Save the Date 
We have a few special events over the next few weeks and hope to see many 

families at them. 
 

Wednesday 3rd February  

Kidz Biz Ed’s Family Evening Sessions—these sessions are for parents to attend with 

their children and will be held in  the Technologies Room in Dunstan Hall (at the  

southern end of the school). 
 

Wednesday 10th February  

Acquaintance Night  5.30 - 6.15pm  - say hello to your child’s class teacher  and 

meet some parents who are from your child’s class. 

Composite Classes Information Session 6.15pm - 6.45pm Mulberry Hall  - What does it 

look like being in a class with more than one year level? How will my children learn 

and the teachers teach.  
 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 7 –7.30 pm Mulberry Hall -  At our AGM we get to 

share our  progress from 2020 and our future directions. We farewell members of 

Governing Council whose term has finished and appoint new members. We hope 

that you have considered joining us on Governing Council. A nomination form can 

be found in the following pages.  
 

Monday 22nd February 

Cyber safety Parent session - more information will be sent home soon. 
 

Swimming Week 
Our Reception to Year 5 students are off swimming next week. Reception and Year 5 

students can be collected from the pool (The Arc) at the end of their session. Please 

let your child’s teacher know if you will be doing this. Students who have not been 

collected by the time the bus leaves with their class will be returned to school on the 

bus with their peers. The year 5 students lesson finishes at 3.00pm and they will arrive 

back at school shortly after 3.15 pm, depending on traffic conditions.  
 

Communication 
Our newsletters will be published on Skoolbag in weeks 1, 4, 7 and 10 and can be 

found on the school website the following week. Please look out for these as they 

carry updates of what is happening at school. 
 

Class teachers will also be using SeeSaw as a way of sharing class news. We hope 

you have been able to connect to your child’s class.  
 

You will find staff members out in the yard after school and we look forward to you 

saying hi and connecting with us to build our sense of community. 

 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 
 

  
 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 
 



 

 

‘House Keeping’ Term 1 
 

 Students should not be arriving before 8.30 in the mornings. Doors open at 8.45am and 

school begins at 8.55am. Students who do arrive early under exceptional circumstances 

are asked to sit on the benches by the Front Office.  

 

 School finishes at 3.15pm and students who are not collected by 3.30pm will be directed 

to the office for collection.  We do realise that sometimes delays are inevitable but all 

children should be collected by 3.30pm or booked into Norwood Out Of School Hours 

Care (NOSHC). 

 

 Margie The Director of NOSHC would be very happy to chat with you about your before 

school and/or after school needs and enrolment enquiries. 

     Contact details are Tel 8362 0805 or email  margie@norwoodoshc.org.au   
 

 A reminder that R-2 students are only allowed on the EY playgrounds between 8.30am—

3.30pm. Please note they should not be playing on the rope equipment near Osmond 

Terrace, or the big equipment by the gym—this also extends to preschool children as 

these playgounds are for years 3-7 students. 
 

 Our  yard is a very busy place before and after school and we therefore remind you that 

students are allowed to play handball games only, bicycles and scooters should be 

wheeled, and dogs should be left at the gate. 
 

 Parking on Osmond Terrace can be especially chaotic at drop-off and pick-up times. For 

the safety of our  students and families, we please ask that particular care is taken at         

these times. Please note  - double parking in the bicycle lane is not permitted and no 

parking is allowed in the school driveway.  
 

 

 If your child is going to be absent on any day, for whatever reason, please remember to 

notify the front office on 8362 4666 (you can leave a message) or use the Skoolbag app 

to inform the school of the reason for absence. 
 

 If your child will be away for an extended period, (ie family holiday), it is a Department 

for Education requirement that an exemption form be completed and approved by 

Mel. Forms are available from the front office. 
 

 All students need to be signed out from the front office if being collected early. If your 

child will need to be collected early from school, please advise their teacher with a diary 

note so they can be ready to be picked up  

 

 We are a “Nut Aware” school which means student snacks and lunches must not 

contain traces of nuts.  

 

 Currently we are following Government advise and fresh fruit is not permitted as part of 

students’ snacks and lunches. Please see email sent home for further information. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2021 Staffing 2021 

 
 

Leadership team   

Principal Melissa Evans   

Deputy Principal Lisa Conroy   

Assistant Principal Michael Cain   

Room Year level Teachers School Support Officers Role 

1 1/2 Karen Lynch Tracey Kerley Finance 

1 1/2 Lucy Tweed Kerri Linke Admin 

2 1/2 Rebecca Woods Jocelyn Duggan Admin 

3 R Di Harrington Suzi Lane Library 

4 R Jess Villarosa Natasha Meissner Library 

5 1/2 Tania Bauerochse Emma D’Agostino Classroom 

6 1/2 Lisa Waldhuter Kate Doney Classroom 

6 1/2 Dina Hatwell Tanya Annetta Classroom 

7 4 Anna Pellew Michelle Littleboy Classroom 

8 3 Trudi Spangler Rachel Whitford Classroom 

9 3 Shannon Molloy Nelsie Taladira Classroom 

10 4 Emily White Kirsty Campbell Classroom 

11 7 Alex Lisle Michelle Floriani Classroom 

12 6/7 Brooke Webster Shanae Marafioti Classroom 

13 6 Sinead Tillman     

14 6 Marissa Ruolle Nick Webb IT 

14 / PE 6 Joe Kisiel     

15 5 Maerschel Zwart     

16 5 Eugene Maroulis     

PE R-7 Connor Mclean     

Tech R-7 Matthew Petch     

Perf. Arts R-7 Anna Bowers     

Italian R-4 Selina Vakitsidis     

Italian 3-7 Stef Angelini     

EALD / 9 R-7 Anastasia Agorastos     

          



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Has your family started at Norwood Primary recently or would you 

like to make connections with other families attending the school?  
 

Please join other NPS parents for an informal coffee gathering at  

Sfizio Café (corner Osmond Tce and the Parade)  

from 9am on Wednesday 3 February.   
 

For more details please contact Caroline on 0412 227 090.  

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR NEW PARENTS’ COFFEE MORNING 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations  
advertised in our newsletters. 

Information is shared in good faith. Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


